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From: Holm, Michael 
Sent: 07 April 2017 13:53
To: PlanningPolicy NDDC
Cc: Nicola Laszlo
Subject: Bourton Neighbourhood Plan consultation
Attachments: Bourton NP Response Form _ Environment Agency.docx; WX-2006-000033-OR-01-

IS3.docx

Dear Planning Policy  
Please find attached a copy of our comments in regards to the Bourton neighbourhood plan submission.  
Yours sincerely  

 
 
Planning Advisor for Dorset and South Somerset 
 

 
        

Email:         
  

  The Environment Agency has an email file transfer limit of 8MB.  If you wish to send large files to my 
team please reply to ou in –
box and request a Sharefile link to be emailed to you.  With this you can upload files of larger sizes to us.  
 

 
 

From: Nicola Laszlo    
Sent: 07 April 2017 11:14 
To: Holm, Michael   
Subject: Bourton Neighbourhood Plan consultation response form Word 
 

Hi Michael 
  
Hope the attached helps. 
  
Kind regards, 
  
Nicola 
  
Nicola Laszlo BA (Hons), MPlan, MRTPI  
Senior Planning Policy Officer  
Dorset Councils Partnership    
North Dorset District Council, West Dorset District Council and Weymouth & Portland Borough 
Council 
Email:   
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Direct line:  
  
www.dorsetforyou.com/contactus  
twitter.com/dorsetforyou 
facebook.com/dorsetforyou 
  

 
 
Disclaimer  
 
This e-mail is intended for the named addressee(s) only and may contain information about individuals or other sensitive 
information and should be handled accordingly. Unless you are the named addressee (or authorised to receive it for the addressee) 
you may not copy or use it, or disclose it to anyone else. If you have received this email in error, kindly disregard the content of 
the message and notify the sender immediately. Please be aware that all email may be subject to recording and/or monitoring in 
accordance with relevant legislation.  
 
This message has been scanned and no issues were discovered. 
Click here to report this email as spam 
 
 
 
 
Information in this message may be confidential and may be legally privileged. If you 
have received this message by mistake, please notify the sender immediately, delete it 
and do not copy it to anyone else. 
 
We have checked this email and its attachments for viruses. But you should still check 
any attachment before opening it. 
We may have to make this message and any reply to it public if asked to under the 
Freedom of Information Act, Data Protection Act or for litigation.  Email messages and 
attachments sent to or from any Environment Agency address may also be accessed by 
someone other than the sender or recipient, for business purposes. 
Click here to report this email as spam 
 
 




